


Sections 106 and 319 of the CWA, Section 105 of the Clean Air Act, and the Indian
Environmental General Assistance Program.

It is the intent of the Red Lake Department of Natural Resources (RL DNR)
Water Resources Program, upon approval of TAS, to partner with the EPA to develop
and refine Water Quality Standards which will be used to protect the Band’s water
resources for generations to come.

Enclosed is the Band’s Narrative Statement for TAS, a copy of the Resolution No.
99-113, Tribal Council’s permission to proceed with this application process, and other
supporting documentation.

The Red Lake Band of Chippewa Indians’ Department of Natural Resources is
eager to partner with the EPA to achieve the common goal to protect the Tribe’s water
resources. If you have any questions about this submittal, you may contact Shane Bowe
by telephone at: 218-679-1608; or by email at: SBowe@redlakenation.org.

DarrellG Seki, Sr.
Tribal Chairman
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